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Dear Parent or Guardian: 

We are so excited your child has chosen to participate in our program! While we hope that your child’s 
experience is enjoyable, we also want to articulate our commitment to making sure it is a safe one, too. In support 
of this effort, the University of Missouri System has several safeguards in place to ensure that our youth programs 
provide an enriching and rewarding experience. You may review the scope of these measures through our 
�<�R�X�W�K���3�U�R�W�H�F�W�L�R�Q policy and related resources, available online on the UM System website (linked below).  

Part of our ongoing commitment also means that we want to be notified of any concerning behavior. If you 
have any concerns about the safety of your child, or any youth participant, or want to make a report of suspected 


